
PRE-HEALTH 
QUICK 
QUESTIONS

Weekly drop-in group 
advising with UAA Advising’s 
pre-health team

Photo: UW Admissions

All UW students interested in a health 
profession are welcome. We especially 
encourage first-year students to attend.

WHERE 171E Mary Gates Hall

WHEN Most Tues and Wed afternoons 
from 2-3pm during Autumn 2014. 
Search “UW PHQQ” for the 
complete schedule.


